
FOI 067/2025 Request 

 

We are currently carrying out an independent review of the way public funds are spent in relation to 

flexible labour therefore under the Freedom of Information Act we kindly request that you provide 

the following information: 

  

1. Do you current outsource you Bank management or run your bank in house? 

o AHP (y/n) / Provide Name 

o NURSING (y/n) / Provide Name 

o Doctors (y/n) / Provide Name 

 

Bank staff are sourced internally  

 

2. What are your current bank fill rates for the following: 

 

As of April 2025:  

 

o AHP 100% 

o Nursing 97.1% 

o Doctors 100% 

 

3. Do you currently operate a master vendor or managed service contract for your 

agency staff? 

o AHP (y/n) / Provider Name 

o NURSING (y/n) / Provider Name 

o Doctors (y/n) / Provider Name 

 

We do not used master vendor or managed service contract for your agency staff 

 

4. Over the last 12 months what has your agency / locum expenditure been for the 

following: 

o AHP 

 £ 0 

 

o NURSING 

 

 £803,629 

 

o Doctors  

 

£3,671,053 

 

5. Which Frameworks do you procure from? 

 

HTE and CCS 

 

6. Do you have any formal arrangements in place for International Perms? 

 

No 

 



7. Do you have high vacancy rate that would warrant an international recruitment 

campaign. 

 

For nursing no. 

 

For medical yes in the past however, currently this is not the case.  

 

8. Are any of the above contracts, if in place, due for renewal in 2025. 

 

N/A for nursing 

 

9. Who would be the key contact for us to liaise with regarding supporting further NHS 

cost reductions with our innovative staffing solutions utilising technology platforms 

 

The Trust do not release staff members personal information for those below a band 8c 

role. 

 

We therefore rely on exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 

deny this aspect of your request. 

 

10. Do you have any niche NMNC roles that you have found it difficult to recruit for? 

 

No 

 

11. Who would be the best contact for Interim recruitment within the trust, as we are on 

all National frameworks. 

 

The Trust do not release staff members personal information for those below a band 8c 

role. 

 

We therefore rely on exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 

deny this aspect of your request. 

 


